
 
 
 
 
 

 
PERMISSION SLIP FOR BIOMETRIC REGISTRATION 

 
The school is not permitted by law to biometrically register a child under 18 unless 
permission is received from a parent or legal guardian.  
Please complete the form below and return it to the IT Office for biometric registration. 
New Year 7 biometric registrations takes place on the first day of Turnaround week so in this 
instance, please retain your completed form for use during these special registration 
sessions. 
For further information on how a biometric system works please consult the school website 
www.sheldonschool.co.uk Life at Sheldon – Catering –  ‘Biometric FAQS’ attachment 
 
 
 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
 

BIOMETRIC CASHLESS CATERING SYSTEM : PERMISSION SLIP 
 
I, ………………………………………………………………………………………………… (print name of 
parent/guardian) give / do not give (please delete as appropriate) authorisation for Sheldon 
School to obtain biometric information from my child(ren), named below.  
 
In accordance with the provisions of the Protection of Freedoms Act 2012, this information 
will be stored for no other use than catering systems at Sheldon School and will be disposed 
of when the pupil(s) leaves the school. 
 
Pupil(s) name  …………………………………………………………….Tutor Group ……………………….. 

 

Pupil(s) name  …………………………………………………………….Tutor Group ……………………….. 

 

Pupil(s) name  …………………………………………………………….Tutor Group ……………………….. 

 
 
 
Parent/Carer signature ……………………………………………..  Date …………………………………… 
  
Please return to either the IT Office or by email to cashless@sheldonschool.co.uk 

 

 

http://www.sheldonschool.co.uk/
mailto:cashless@sheldonschool.co.uk

